April 4, 2016

Richard Rubin Managing Director Project Finance Advisors LLC 7910 Woodmont Ave, Suite 916 Bethesda, Maryland 20814

Dear Mr. Rubin,

I would like to thank you for supporting the Eurasian Attaché "Doing Business in the U.S.A." workshop, organized by the Department of Commerce's Office of Russia, Ukraine and Eurasia. I very much appreciate the time and attention you devoted to the planning and execution of the workshop, which received great reviews from participants. The panel session you moderated, "Export Development and Project Finance," was very well received and gave participants a clearer idea of the USG financial resources available to U.S. firms in Eurasia.

I was particularly pleased that someone from the private sector was moderating this panel. Thanks to your experience working with OPIC, my staff tells me you were able to set the stage in your opening remarks and help our Attachés gain a better understanding of how their organizations work together (or not) to help U.S. companies export their products and invest overseas.

Thank you again for your time and effort to help share information with our Eurasian colleagues and give them a better understanding of how to be successful in the U.S. market.

Sincerely,

Judy Rusing Reinke

Deputy Director General, U.S. and Foreign Commercial Service/Global Markets

